
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
November 2021 

 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

  

Due to current guidelines and local infection rates we have made the decision not to hold a Christmas Fayre 

this year. We know that our children and families enjoy our annual Christmas Fayre and it has been a hard 

decision to make not to hold one this year, but we have to follow the current guidelines to keep everyone 

as safe as possible.  

 

School are equally disappointed that we won’t be holding the Fayre as it is one of our main fundraising events 

of the year and the proceeds usually go towards school equipment and providing special experiences for our 

children. 

 

Instead we are going to arrnage a Christmas raffle to try and fundraise enough money to ensure that our 

children don’t miss out on any of the amazing things that we arrange for them here at Willow. Details of the 

raffle will be sent out soon. 

 

In the meantime we are asking you, our wonderful parents and carers to donate anything that you can towards 

raffle prizes. We know that our parents’ work in a wide variety of companies and businesses and we would 

very much appreciate any prizes that they could donate too.   

 

Thank you in advance for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Sumner 

Headteacher 

www.willowprimaryschool.co.uk 

Willow Primary School 

Alston Road 

Bessacarr 

Doncaster 

DN4 7EZ 

Email: 

admin@willow.doncaster.sch.uk 

Tel: 01302 539249 

Headteacher: D Sumner 



 

 


